From: Janet Leong To: Kristy Rusher; Igoima Cc: Subject: Drains LGOIMA 317137 Wednesday, 12 July 2017 11:50:07 a.m. Date: Dear Bob Thank you for your request dated 7 June 2017 regarding providing you with ALL the records about the drains which runs through your properties. We have retrieved from our Archives all the documents we have and they are available for you to download in liquid files for 2 weeks until when the link will expire. I trust these are the documents you requested. Thank you for your patience. Kind regards

Janet Leong

Photocopier and Clerical Assistant

**Dunedin City Council** 

50 The

Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594

Please click on the following link to download the attachments:

This email or download link can not be forwarded to anyone else.

The attachments are available until: Wednesday, 26 July.

Message ID: nZUHBXZz

## LiquidFiles Appliance: <a href="https://filetransfer.dcc.govt.nz">https://filetransfer.dcc.govt.nz</a>

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.